CITY OF LONG BEACH

CITY CLERK

333 WEST OCEAN BOULEVARD e LONG BEACH, CALIFORNIA 90802 e (562) 570-6101 FAX (562) 570-6789

May 14, 2004

Mr. Richard Henry, District Administrator
Department of Alcoholic Beverage Control
3950 Paramount Boulevard, Suite No. 250
Lakewood, CA 90712

Re: Application for a Person-to-Person Transfer
of an On-Sale Beer and Wine License
Applicant: Pollo Feliz Inc., dba Pollo Feliz, at
1826 Pacific Avenue, Long Beach

Dear Mr. Henry,

Please be advised that the Long Beach City Council, at its meeting held May 11, 2004,
requested that the subject application have conditions applied, as attached.

The City of Long Beach thanks you for taking this request into consideration.

Respectfully submitted,

LARRY HERRERA
CITY CLERK

Prepared by:
Jonda Matrone

cc: Councilwoman Richardson, 6th District
City Prosecutor
Police Dept. (2) Chief & Vice

Referral File
(FAX Forwarded to ABC, 562-982-1396)




